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Thank you very much for downloading unbound how inequality constricts our
economy and. As you may know, people have search numerous times for their
chosen novels like this unbound how inequality constricts our economy and, but
end up in malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some harmful bugs inside their laptop.
unbound how inequality constricts our economy and is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as public so you can download it
instantly.
Our digital library saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the unbound how inequality constricts our economy and is
universally compatible with any devices to read
The Triumph of Injustice: How the Rich Dodge Taxes and How to Make Them Pay
Emmanuel Saez 2019-10-15 America’s runaway inequality has an engine: our unjust
tax system. Even as they became fabulously wealthy, the ultra-rich have had
their taxes collapse to levels last seen in the 1920s. Meanwhile, working-class
Americans have been asked to pay more. The Triumph of Injustice presents a
forensic investigation into this dramatic transformation, written by two
economists who revolutionized the study of inequality. Eschewing anecdotes and
case studies, Emmanuel Saez and Gabriel Zucman offer a comprehensive view of
America’s tax system, based on new statistics covering all taxes paid at all
levels of government. Their conclusion? For the first time in more than a
century, billionaires now pay lower tax rates than their secretaries. Blending
history and cutting-edge economic analysis, and writing in lively and jargonfree prose, Saez and Zucman dissect the deliberate choices (and sins of
indecision) that have brought us to today: the gradual exemption of capital
owners; the surge of a new tax avoidance industry, and the spiral of tax
competition among nations. With clarity and concision, they explain how America
turned away from the most progressive tax system in history to embrace policies
that only serve to compound the wealth of a few. But The Triumph of Injustice
is much more than a laser-sharp analysis of one of the great political and
intellectual failures of our time. Saez and Zucman propose a visionary,
democratic, and practical reinvention of taxes, outlining reforms that can
allow tax justice to triumph in today’s globalized world and democracy to
prevail over concentrated wealth. A pioneering companion website allows anyone
to evaluate proposals made by the authors, and to develop their own alternative
tax reform at taxjusticenow.org.
The Code of Capital Katharina Pistor 2020-11-03 "Capital is the defining
feature of modern economies, yet most people have no idea where it actually
comes from. What is it, exactly, that transforms mere wealth into an asset that
automatically creates more wealth? The Code of Capital explains how capital is
created behind closed doors in the offices of private attorneys, and why this
little-known fact is one of the biggest reasons for the widening wealth gap
between the holders of capital and everybody else. In this revealing book,
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Katharina Pistor argues that the law selectively "codes" certain assets,
endowing them with the capacity to protect and produce private wealth. With the
right legal coding, any object, claim, or idea can be turned into capital - and
lawyers are the keepers of the code. Pistor describes how they pick and choose
among different legal systems and legal devices for the ones that best serve
their clients' needs, and how techniques that were first perfected centuries
ago to code landholdings as capital are being used today to code stocks, bonds,
ideas, and even expectations--assets that exist only in law. A powerful new way
of thinking about one of the most pernicious problems of our time, The Code of
Capital explores the different ways that debt, complex financial products, and
other assets are coded to give financial advantage to their holders. This
provocative book paints a troubling portrait of the pervasive global nature of
the code, the people who shape it, and the governments that enforce it."-Provided by publisher.
After Piketty Heather Boushey 2017-05-08 Are Thomas Piketty’s analyses of
inequality on target? Where should researchers go from here in exploring the
ideas he pushed to the forefront of global conversation? In After Piketty, a
cast of economists and other social scientists tackle these questions in
dialogue with Piketty, in what is sure to be a much-debated book in its own
right.
Citizen Capitalism Lynn A. Stout 2019-01-29 Corporations have a huge influence
on the life of every citizen—this book offers a visionary but practical plan to
give every citizen a say in how corporations are run while also gaining some
supplemental income. It lays out a clear approach that uses the mechanisms of
the private market to hold corporations accountable to the public. This would
happen through the creation of what the authors call the Universal Fund, a kind
of national, democratic, mega mutual fund. Every American over eighteen would
be entitled to a share and would participate in directing its share voting
choices. Corporations and wealthy individuals would donate stocks, bonds, cash,
or other assets to the fund just like they do to other philanthropic ventures
now. The fund would pay out dividends to its citizen-shareholders that would
grow as the fund grows. The Universal Fund is undoubtedly a big idea, but it is
also eminently practical: it uses the tools of capitalism, not government, to
give all citizens a direct influence on corporate actions. It would be a major
institutional investor beholden not to a small elite group of stockholders
pushing for short-term gain but to everyone. The fund would reward corporations
that made sure their actions didn't harm people, communities, and the
environment, and it would enable them to invest in innovations that would take
more than a few months to pay off. Which is another reason corporations would
donate to the fund—they could be freed from the constant pressure to maximize
their quarterly share price and would essentially be subsidized for doing good.
The authors demonstrate that our current economic rules force corporations to
be shortsighted and even destructive because for most large investors, nothing
matters but share price. The Universal Fund is designed to be a powerful
positive balancing force, making the world a better place and the United States
a better nation.
Politics and Jobs Margaret Weir 2021-03-09 Americans claim a strong attachment
to the work ethic and regularly profess support for government policies to
promote employment. Why, then, have employment policies gained only a tenuous
foothold in the United States? To answer this question, Margaret Weir
highlights two related elements: the power of ideas in policymaking and the
politics of interest formation.
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Undercurrents Steve Davis 2020-10-06 Improve your knowledge of the ways global
trends shape activism with this insightful volume that will supercharge your
impact on communities and organizations Undercurrents: Channeling Outrage to
Spark Practical Activism brings the perspective of experienced global social
innovation leader, scholar and speaker, Steve Davis, to bear on some of the
most powerful and helpful macrotrends rippling through society today. The book
teaches readers how to harness their outrage and capitalize on global trends to
instigate and encourage change across the world. The author identifies five
global undercurrents with outsized importance that are shaping our world:
Global economies are moving away from the old pyramid model into a diamond,
bringing powerful new possibilities for human well-being; Communities are
becoming the customer – rather than passive beneficiaries - as social change is
increasingly led by local voices and activists; Equity is leveling and
reshaping the field of social change and activism; Digital disruption, through
the power of data and digital tools, impacts almost everything; and The middle
of the journey to social change is becoming surprisingly sexy, as we focus on
adapting innovation for widespread impact at scale. The book’s lessons are
supported throughout by stories, experiences, data and observations from across
the globe. Undercurrents is perfect for activists and leaders of all kinds who
aim to increase their impact on their organizations and the world at large, as
well as the intellectually curious who hope to increase their understanding of
the changing world around them.
Unbound Heather Boushey 2019 Many fear that efforts to address inequality will
undermine the economy as a whole. But the opposite is true: rising inequality
has become a drag on growth and an impediment to market competition. Heather
Boushey breaks down the problem and argues that we can preserve our nation's
economic traditions while promoting shared economic growth.
Predatory Value Extraction William Lazonick 2019-11 Predatory Value Extraction
explains how an ideology of corporate resource allocation known as "maximizing
shareholder value" (MSV) that emerged in the 1980s came to dominate strategic
thinking in business schools and corporate boardrooms in the United States.
Undermining the social foundationsof sustainable prosperity, it resulted in
employment instability, income inequity, and slow productivity growth. In
explaining what happened to sustainable prosperity, William Lazonick and JangSup Shin focus on the growing imbalance between value creation and value
extraction in the U.S. economy,and the corporate-governance institutions that
determine this balance in the nation's major business corporations. The
imbalance has become so extreme that predatory value extraction is now a
central economic activity, to the point at which the U.S. economy as a whole
can be aptly described as avalue-extracting economy.Balancing the contributions
of economic actors to value creation with their power to extract value provides
the foundation for stable and equitable economic growth. When certain economic
actors are able to assert their power to extract far more value than they
contribute to the value-creationprocess, an imbalance occurs which, when
extreme, leads to dire economic, political, and social consequences. This book
not only explores these consequences, but also sets out an agenda for restoring
sustainable prosperity.
Democracy and Prosperity Torben Iversen 2020-11-03 It is a widespread view that
democracy and the advanced nation-state are in crisis, weakened by
globalization and undermined by global capitalism, in turn explaining rising
inequality and mounting populism. This book, written by two of the world's
leading political economists, argues this view is wrong: advanced democracies
unbound-how-inequality-constricts-our-economy-and

3/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

are resilient, and their enduring historical relationship with capitalism has
been mutually beneficial. For all the chaos and upheaval over the past century-major wars, economic crises, massive social change, and technological
revolutions--Torben Iversen and David Soskice show how democratic states
continuously reinvent their economies through massive public investment in
research and education, by imposing competitive product markets and cooperation
in the workplace, and by securing macroeconomic discipline as the preconditions
for innovation and the promotion of the advanced sectors of the economy.
Critically, this investment has generated vast numbers of well-paying jobs for
the middle classes and their children, focusing the aims of aspirational
families, and in turn providing electoral support for parties. Gains at the top
have also been shared with the middle (though not the bottom) through a large
welfare state. Contrary to the prevailing wisdom on globalization, advanced
capitalism is neither footloose nor unconstrained: it thrives under democracy
precisely because it cannot subvert it. Populism, inequality, and poverty are
indeed great scourges of our time, but these are failures of democracy and must
be solved by democracy.
Capitalism Nancy Fraser 2018-06-28 In this important new book, Nancy Fraser and
Rahel Jaeggi take a fresh look at the big questions surrounding the peculiar
social form known as “capitalism,” upending many of our commonly held
assumptions about what capitalism is and how to subject it to critique. They
show how, throughout its history, various regimes of capitalism have relied on
a series of institutional separations between economy and polity, production
and social reproduction, and human and non-human nature, periodically
readjusting the boundaries between these domains in response to crises and
upheavals. They consider how these “boundary struggles” offer a key to
understanding capitalism’s contradictions and the multiple forms of conflict to
which it gives rise. What emerges is a renewed crisis critique of capitalism
which puts our present conjuncture into broader perspective, along with sharp
diagnoses of the recent resurgence of right-wing populism and what would be
required of a viable Left alternative. This major new book by two leading
critical theorists will be of great interest to anyone concerned with the
nature and future of capitalism and with the key questions of progressive
politics today.
Who Owns the Sky? Peter Barnes 2001 Global warming has finally made clear the
true costs of using our atmosphere as a giant sponge to soak up unwanted byproducts of industrial activity. As nations, businesses, and citizens seek
workable yet fair solutions for reducing carbon emissions, the question of who
should pay -- and how -- looms large. Yet the surprising truth is that a system
for protecting the atmosphere could be devised that would yield cash benefits
to us all. In Who Owns the Sky?, visionary entrepreneur Peter Barnes redefines
the debate about the costs and benefits of addressing climate change. He
proposes a market-based institution called a Sky Trust that would set limits on
carbon emissions and pay dividends to all of us, who collectively own the
atmosphere as a commons. The Trust would be funded by requiring polluters to
pay for the right to emit carbon dioxide, and managed by a non-governmental
agency. Dividends would be paid annually, in much the same way that residents
of Alaska today receive cash benefits from oil companies that drill in their
state. Employing the same spirit of innovation that brought millions of dollars
to the nonprofit sector through his company Working Assets, Barnes sets forth a
practical new approach to protecting our shared inheritance -- not only the
atmosphere, but water, forests, and other life-sustaining and economically
valuable common resources. He shows how we can use markets and property rights
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to preserve and share the vast wealth around us, allowing us not only to profit
from it, but to pass it on, undiminished, to future generations. Who Owns the
Sky? is a remarkable look at the future of our economy, one in which we can
retain capitalism's virtues while mitigating its vices. Peter Barnes draws on
his personal experience as a successful entrepreneur to offer viable solutions
to some of our most pressing environmental and social concerns.
The Wealth of Religions Robert J Barro 2019-05-21 How religious beliefs and
practices can influence the wealth of nations Which countries grow faster
economically—those with strong beliefs in heaven and hell or those with weak
beliefs in them? Does religious participation matter? Why do some countries
experience secularization while others are religiously vibrant? In The Wealth
of Religions, Rachel McCleary and Robert Barro draw on their long record of
pioneering research to examine these and many other aspects of the economics of
religion. Places with firm beliefs in heaven and hell measured relative to the
time spent in religious activities tend to be more productive and experience
faster growth. Going further, there are two directions of causation:
religiosity influences economic performance and economic development affects
religiosity. Dimensions of economic development—such as urbanization,
education, health, and fertility—matter too, interacting differently with
religiosity. State regulation and subsidization of religion also play a role.
The Wealth of Religions addresses the effects of religious beliefs on character
traits such as work ethic, thrift, and honesty; the Protestant Reformation and
its long-term effects on education and religious competition; Communism’s
suppression of and competition with religion; the effects of Islamic laws and
regulations on the functioning of markets and, hence, on the long-term
development of Muslim countries; why some countries have state religions;
analogies between religious groups and terrorist organizations; the violent
origins of the Dalai Lama’s brand of Tibetan Buddhism; and the use by the
Catholic Church of saint-making as a way to compete against the rise of
Protestant Evangelicals. Timely and incisive, The Wealth of Religions provides
fresh insights into the vital interplay between religion, markets, and economic
development.
Poverty and Discrimination Kevin Lang 2011-02-11 Many ideas about poverty and
discrimination are nothing more than politically driven assertions unsupported
by evidence. And even politically neutral studies that do try to assess
evidence are often simply unreliable. In Poverty and Discrimination, economist
Kevin Lang cuts through the vast literature on poverty and discrimination to
determine what we actually know and how we know it. Using rigorous statistical
analysis and economic thinking to judge what the best research is and which
theories match the evidence, this book clears the ground for students, social
scientists, and policymakers who want to understand--and help reduce--poverty
and discrimination. It evaluates how well antipoverty and antidiscrimination
policies and programs have worked--and whether they have sometimes actually
made the problems worse. And it provides new insights about the causes of, and
possible solutions to, poverty and discrimination. The book begins by asking,
"Who is poor?" and by giving a brief history of poverty and poverty policy in
the United States in the twentieth century, including the Welfare Reform Act of
1996. Among the topics covered are the changing definition of poverty, the
relation between economic growth and poverty, and the effects of labor markets,
education, family composition, and concentrated poverty. The book then
evaluates the evidence on racial discrimination in areas such as education,
employment, and criminal justice, as well as sex discrimination in the labor
market, and assesses the effectiveness of antidiscrimination policies.
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Throughout, the book is grounded in the conviction that we must have much
better empirical knowledge of poverty and discrimination if we hope to reduce
them.
The Deficit Myth Stephanie Kelton 2020-06-09 A New York Times Bestseller The
leading thinker and most visible public advocate of modern monetary theory -the freshest and most important idea about economics in decades -- delivers a
radically different, bold, new understanding for how to build a just and
prosperous society. Stephanie Kelton's brilliant exploration of modern monetary
theory (MMT) dramatically changes our understanding of how we can best deal
with crucial issues ranging from poverty and inequality to creating jobs,
expanding health care coverage, climate change, and building resilient
infrastructure. Any ambitious proposal, however, inevitably runs into the buzz
saw of how to find the money to pay for it, rooted in myths about deficits that
are hobbling us as a country. Kelton busts through the myths that prevent us
from taking action: that the federal government should budget like a household,
that deficits will harm the next generation, crowd out private investment, and
undermine long-term growth, and that entitlements are propelling us toward a
grave fiscal crisis. MMT, as Kelton shows, shifts the terrain from narrow
budgetary questions to one of broader economic and social benefits. With its
important new ways of understanding money, taxes, and the critical role of
deficit spending, MMT redefines how to responsibly use our resources so that we
can maximize our potential as a society. MMT gives us the power to imagine a
new politics and a new economy and move from a narrative of scarcity to one of
opportunity.
Reclaiming the American Dream Ben Hecht 2018-05-29 Unlocking the American Dream
At a time when deep divisions headline the national discourse on equality,
Reclaiming the American Dream: Proven Solutions for Creating Economic
Opportunity for All uses real-world examples to illustrate how America can
evolve to include everyone in its promise of opportunity. Living Cities
President and CEO Ben Hecht has spent decades exploring how leaders take
proactive measures to combat growing racial disparity, without relying on slowmoving policies or the whims of Washington, D.C., to make changes in their own
backyards. The strategies highlighted in Reclaiming the American Dream offer a
blueprint for how communities can rekindle the promise of the American Dream
through improving educational opportunities, strengthening civic engagement,
and providing a ladder to economic security. Each of us—whether as an elected
leader, engaged neighbor, corporate CEO, philanthropist, or investor—can act
right now to secure the economic future of our country and help level the
playing field for struggling Americans everywhere.
The Economics of Belonging Martin Sandbu 2022-05-17 A radical new approach to
economic policy that addresses the symptoms and causes of inequality in Western
society today Fueled by populism and the frustrations of the disenfranchised,
the past few years have witnessed the widespread rejection of the economic and
political order that Western countries built up after 1945. Political debates
have turned into violent clashes between those who want to “take their country
back” and those viewed as defending an elitist, broken, and unpatriotic social
contract. There seems to be an increasing polarization of values. The Economics
of Belonging argues that we should step back and take a fresh look at the root
causes of our current challenges. In this original, engaging book, Martin
Sandbu argues that economics remains at the heart of our widening inequality
and it is only by focusing on the right policies that we can address it. He
proposes a detailed, radical plan for creating a just economy where everyone
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can belong. Sandbu demonstrates that the rising numbers of the left behind are
not due to globalization gone too far. Rather, technological change and flawed
but avoidable domestic policies have eroded the foundations of an economy in
which everyone can participate—and would have done so even with a much less
globalized economy. Sandbu contends that we have to double down on economic
openness while pursuing dramatic reforms involving productivity, regional
development, support for small- and medium-sized businesses, and increased
worker representation. He discusses how a more active macroeconomic policy,
education for all, universal basic income, and better taxation of capital could
work together for society’s benefit. Offering real answers, not invective, for
facing our most serious political issues, The Economics of Belonging shows how
a better economic system can work for all.
The Political Economy of Inequality Frank Stilwell 2019-05-10 During the last
few decades, the gap between the incomes, wealth and living standards of rich
and poor people has increased in most countries. Economic inequality has become
a defining issue of our age. In this book, leading political economist Frank
Stilwell provides a comprehensive overview of the nature, causes, and
consequences of this growing divide. He shows how we can understand
inequalities of wealth and incomes, globally and nationally, examines the scale
of the problem and explains how it affects our wellbeing. He also shows that,
although governments are often committed to ‘growth at all costs’ and ‘trickle
down’ economics, there are alternative public policies that could be used to
narrow the gap between rich and poor. Stilwell’s engaging and clear guide to
the issues will be indispensable reading for all students, general readers and
scholars interested in inequality in political economy, economics, public
policy and beyond.
The Terrible Yrsa Daley-Ward 2018-06-05 Winner of the PEN Ackerley Prize •
Longlisted for the 2019 PEN Open Book Award “Devastating and lyrical.” —The New
York Times “Suspenseful and affecting.” —The New Yorker From the celebrated
poet behind bone, a collection of poems that tells a story of coming-of-age,
uncovering the cruelty and beauty of the world, going under, and finding
redemption Through her signature sharp, searing poems, this is the story of
Yrsa Daley-Ward and all the things that happened. “Even the terrible things.
And God, there were terrible things.” It’s about her childhood in the northwest
of England with her beautiful, careworn mother Marcia; the man formerly known
as Dad (half fun, half frightening); and her little brother Roo, who sees
things written in the stars. It’s also about the surreal magic of adolescence,
about growing up and discovering the power and fear of sexuality, about pitchgray days of pills and powder and connection. It’s about damage and pain, but
also joy. With raw intensity and shocking honesty, The Terrible is a collection
of poems that tells the story of what it means to lose yourself and find your
voice. “You may not run away from the thing that you are because it comes and
comes and comes as sure as you breathe.”
Shredding the Tapestry of Meaning John Solt 2020-03-23 "Kitasono Katue was a
leading avant-garde literary figure, first in Japan and then throughout the
world, from the 1920s to the 1970s. In his long career, Kitasono was
instrumental in creating Japanese-language work influenced by futurism,
dadaism, and surrealism before World War II and in contributing a Japanese
voice to the international avant-garde movement after the war.This critical
biography of Kitasono examines the life, poetry, and poetics of this
controversial and flamboyant figure, including his wartime support of the
Japanese state. Using Kitasono as a window on Japanese literature in the
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twentieth century, John Solt analyzes the relationship of Japanese writers to
foreign literary movements and the influence of Japanese writers on world
literature."
Unsustainable Inequalities Lucas Chancel 2020 The greatest dilemma our planet
faces is the tradeoff between poverty alleviation, inequality reduction, and
climate change. In Unsustainable Inequalities, economist Lucas Chancel
confronts how to share prosperity without furthering environmental harm,
arguing for policies that would direct the benefits of environmental protection
to the poor.
Uneasy Street Rachel Sherman 2019-05-14 A surprising and revealing look at how
today’s elite view their wealth and place in society From TV’s “real
housewives” to The Wolf of Wall Street, our popular culture portrays the
wealthy as materialistic and entitled. But what do we really know about those
who live on “easy street”? In this penetrating book, Rachel Sherman draws on
rare in-depth interviews that she conducted with fifty affluent New
Yorkers—from hedge fund financiers and artists to stay-at-home mothers—to
examine their lifestyle choices and understanding of privilege. Sherman upends
images of wealthy people as invested only in accruing social advantages for
themselves and their children. Instead, these liberal elites, who believe in
diversity and meritocracy, feel conflicted about their position in a highly
unequal society. As the distance between rich and poor widens, Uneasy Street
not only explores the lives of those at the top but also sheds light on how
extreme inequality comes to seem ordinary and acceptable to the rest of us.
Just Growth Chris Benner 2013-03-01 Breaking new ground in its innovative blend
of quantitative and qualitative methods, the book essentially argues that
another sort of growth is indeed possible. While offering specific insights for
regional leaders and analysts of metropolitan areas, the authors also draw a
broader – and quite timely – set of conclusions about how to scale up these
efforts to address a U.S. economy still seeking to recover from economic crisis
and ameliorate distributional divisions.
A Moral Political Economy Federica Carugati 2021-06-24 Economies - and the
government institutions that support them - reflect a moral and political
choice, a choice we can make and remake. Since the dawn of industrialization
and democratization in the late eighteenth century, there has been a succession
of political economic frameworks, reflecting changes in technology, knowledge,
trade, global connections, political power, and the expansion of citizenship.
The challenges of today reveal the need for a new moral political economy that
recognizes the politics in political economy. It also requires the redesign of
our social, economic, and governing institutions based on assumptions about
humans as social beings rather than narrow self-serving individualists. This
Element makes some progress toward building a new moral political economy by
offering both a theory of change and some principles for institutional
(re)design.
The Infinite Desire for Growth Daniel Cohen 2020-12-08 "Leading economist
Daniel Cohen provides a whirlwind tour of the history of economic growth, from
the early days of civilization to modern times, underscoring what is so
unsettling today. The new digital economy is establishing a "zero-cost"
production model, inexpensive software is taking over basic tasks, and years of
exploiting the natural world have begun to backfire with deadly consequences.
Working hard no longer guarantees social inclusion or income. Drawing on
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economics, anthropology, and psychology, and thinkers ranging from Rousseau to
Keynes and Easterlin, Cohen examines how a future less dependent on material
gain might be considered and, how, in a culture of competition, individual
desires might be better attuned to the greater needs of society."--Publisher's
description.
In Defense of Globalization Jagdish Bhagwati 2007-09-04 In the passionate
debate that currently rages over globalization, critics have been heard blaming
it for a host of ills afflicting poorer nations, everything from child labor to
environmental degradation and cultural homogenization. Now Jagdish Bhagwati,
the internationally renowned economist, takes on the critics, revealing that
globalization, when properly governed, is in fact the most powerful force for
social good in the world today. Drawing on his unparalleled knowledge of
international and development economics, Bhagwati explains why the "gotcha"
examples of the critics are often not as compelling as they seem. With the wit
and wisdom for which he is renowned, Bhagwati convincingly shows that
globalization is part of the solution, not part of the problem. This edition
features a new afterword by the author, in which he counters recent writings by
prominent journalist Thomas Friedman and the Nobel Laureate economist Paul
Samuelson and argues that current anxieties about the economic implications of
globalization are just as unfounded as were the concerns about its social
effects.
Identity Economics George A. Akerlof 2010-01-21 How identity influences the
economic choices we make Identity Economics provides an important and
compelling new way to understand human behavior, revealing how our
identities—and not just economic incentives—influence our decisions. In 1995,
economist Rachel Kranton wrote future Nobel Prize-winner George Akerlof a
letter insisting that his most recent paper was wrong. Identity, she argued,
was the missing element that would help to explain why people—facing the same
economic circumstances—would make different choices. This was the beginning of
a fourteen-year collaboration—and of Identity Economics. The authors explain
how our conception of who we are and who we want to be may shape our economic
lives more than any other factor, affecting how hard we work, and how we learn,
spend, and save. Identity economics is a new way to understand people's
decisions—at work, at school, and at home. With it, we can better appreciate
why incentives like stock options work or don't; why some schools succeed and
others don't; why some cities and towns don't invest in their futures—and much,
much more. Identity Economics bridges a critical gap in the social sciences. It
brings identity and norms to economics. People's notions of what is proper, and
what is forbidden, and for whom, are fundamental to how hard they work, and how
they learn, spend, and save. Thus people's identity—their conception of who
they are, and of who they choose to be—may be the most important factor
affecting their economic lives. And the limits placed by society on people's
identity can also be crucial determinants of their economic well-being.
Anti-System Politics Jonathan Hopkin 2020-02-28 Recent elections in the
advanced western democracies have undermined the basic foundations of political
systems that had previously beaten back all challenges -- from both the left
and the right. The election of Donald Trump to the U.S. presidency, only months
after the United Kingdom voted to leave the European Union, signaled a dramatic
shift in the politics of the rich democracies. In Anti-System Politics,
Jonathan Hopkin traces the evolution of this shift and argues that it is a
long-term result of abandoning the post-war model of egalitarian capitalism in
the 1970s. That shift entailed weakening the democratic process in favor of an
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opaque, technocratic form of governance that allows voters little opportunity
to influence policy. With the financial crisis of the late 2000s these
arrangements became unsustainable, as incumbent politicians were unable to
provide solutions to economic hardship. Electorates demanded change, and it had
to come from outside the system. Using a comparative approach, Hopkin explains
why different kinds of anti-system politics emerge in different countries and
how political and economic factors impact the degree of electoral instability
that emerges. Finally, he discusses the implications of these changes, arguing
that the only way for mainstream political forces to survive is for them to
embrace a more activist role for government in protecting societies from
economic turbulence. A historically-grounded analysis of arguably the most
important global political phenomenon at present, Anti-System Politics
illuminates how and why the world seems upside down.
The Theft of a Decade Joseph C. Sternberg 2019-05-14 A Wall Street Journal
columnist delivers a brilliant narrative of the mugging of the millennial
generation-- how the Baby Boomers have stolen the millennials' future in order
to ensure themselves a comfortable present The Theft of a Decade is a
contrarian, revelatory analysis of how one generation pulled the rug out from
under another, and the myriad consequences that has set in store for all of us.
The millennial generation was the unfortunate victim of several generations of
economic theories that made life harder for them than it was for their
grandparents. Then came the crash of 2008, and the Boomer generation's reaction
to it was brutal: politicians and policy makers made deliberate decisions that
favored the interests of the Boomer generation over their heirs, the most
egregious being over the use of monetary policy, fiscal policy and regulation.
For the first time in recent history, policy makers gave up on investing for
the future and instead mortgaged that future to pay for the ugly economic sins
of the present. This book describes a new economic crisis, a sinister tectonic
shift that is stealing a generation's future.
Reforming the Unreformable Ngozi Okonjo-Iweala 2014-08-29 A report on
development economics in action, by a crucial player in Nigeria's recent
reforms. Corrupt, mismanaged, and seemingly hopeless: that's how the
international community viewed Nigeria in the early 2000s. Then Nigeria
implemented a sweeping set of economic and political changes and began to
reform the unreformable. This book tells the story of how a dedicated and
politically committed team of reformers set out to fix a series of broken
institutions, and in the process repositioned Nigeria's economy in ways that
helped create a more diversified springboard for steadier long-term growth. The
author, Harvard- and MIT-trained economist Ngozi Okonjo-Iweala, currently
Nigeria's Coordinating Minister for the Economy and Minister of Finance and
formerly Managing Director of the World Bank, played a crucial part in her
country's economic reforms. In Nigeria's Debt Management Office, and later as
Minister of Finance, she spearheaded negotiations with the Paris Club that led
to the wiping out of $30 billion of Nigeria's external debt, 60 percent of
which was outright cancellation. Reforming the Unreformable offers an insider's
view of those debt negotiations; it also details the fight against corruption
and the struggle to implement a series of macroeconomic and structural reforms.
This story of development economics in action, written from the front lines of
economic reform in Africa, offers a unique perspective on the complex and
uncertain global economic environment.
Mind Over Muscle
2005-11-21 This book is a collection of the life's work
and essential teachings of Jigoro Kano, who founded Kodokan Judo in Tokyo in
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1882. Kodokan Judo was for Kano the culmination of a lifelong devotion to the
jujutsu of the past, which he reorganized along educational lines while taking
great care to retain its classical traditions. In doing so, he opened the path
from jutsu (skill) to do (way), and broadened the horizons of knowledge until
he reached the point at which he began to advocate seiryoku zenyo (maximum
efficiency) and jita kyoei (mutual prosperity), which represent the
universality and ideal of human existence, and are the core values of judo.
Unbound Heather Boushey 2021-02 A Financial Times Best Economics Book of the
Year A ProMarket Best Political Economy Book of the Year "A timely and very
useful guide...Boushey assimilates a great deal of recent economic research and
argues that it amounts to a paradigm shift." --New Yorker "In this outstanding
book, Heather Boushey...shows that, beyond a point, inequality damages the
economy by limiting the quantity and quality of human capital and skills,
blocking access to opportunity, underfunding public services, facilitating
predatory rent-seeking, weakening aggregate demand and increasing reliance on
unsustainable credit." --Martin Wolf, Financial Times "The strongest
documentation I have seen for the many ways in which inequality is harmful to
economic growth." --Jason Furman, former Chairman of the Council of Economic
Advisers "Think rising levels of inequality are just an inevitable outcome of
our market-driven economy? Then you should read Boushey's well-argued, welldocumented explanation of why you're wrong." --David Rotman, MIT Technology
Review Do we have to choose between equality and prosperity? Decisions made
over the past 50 years have created underlying fragilities in our society that
make our economy less effective in good times and less resilient to shocks,
such as today's coronavirus pandemic. Many think tackling inequality would
require such heavy-handed interference that it would stifle economic growth.
But a careful look at the data suggests nothing could be further from the
truth--and that reducing inequality is in fact key to delivering future
prosperity. Presenting cutting-edge economics with verve, Heather Boushey shows
how rising inequality is a drain on talent, ideas, and innovation, leading to a
concentration of capital and a damaging under-investment in schools,
infrastructure, and other public goods. We know inequality is fueling social
unrest. Boushey shows persuasively that it is also a serious drag on growth.
Economics for the Rest of Us Moshe Adler 2009-11-17 “Vivid case studies . . .
Adler’s frustration with wrongheaded economic thinking is as entertaining as it
is thought provoking.” —Publishers Weekly Why do so many contemporary
economists consider food subsidies in starving countries, rent control in rich
cities, and health insurance everywhere “inefficient”? Why do they feel that
corporate executives deserve no less than their multimillion-dollar
“compensation” packages and workers no more than their meager wages? Here is a
lively and accessible debunking of the two elements that make economics the
“science” of the rich: the definition of what is efficient and the theory of
how wages are determined. The first is used to justify the cruelest policies,
the second grand larceny. Filled with lively examples—from food riots in
Indonesia to eminent domain in Connecticut and everyone from Adam Smith to
Jeremy Bentham to Larry Summers—Economics for the Rest of Us shows how today’s
dominant economic theories evolved, how they explicitly favor the rich over the
poor, and why they’re not the only or best options. Written for anyone with an
interest in understanding contemporary economic thinking—and why it is dead
wrong—Economics for the Rest of Us offers a foundation for a fundamentally more
just economic system. “Brilliant.” —David Cay Johnston, Pulitzer Prize–winning
and New York Times–bestselling author of It’s Even Worse Than You Think
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The Haves and the Have-Nots Branko Milanovic 2010-12-28 A leading economist at
the World Bank's research division traces the history of financial inequality
as reflected in famous stories, analyzing such examples as the monetary
disparities between Elizabeth Bennet and Mr. Darcy and the assets of wealthy
ancient Romans compared to today's super-rich.
Give People Money Annie Lowrey 2018-07-10 A brilliantly reported, global look
at universal basic income—a stipend given to every citizen—and why it might be
the answer for our age of rising inequality, persistent poverty, and dazzling
technology. Imagine if every month the government deposited $1,000 into your
checking account, with no strings attached and nothing expected in return. It
sounds crazy. But it has become one of the most influential and discussed
policy ideas of our time. The founder of Facebook, President Obama’s chief
economist, Canada and Finland’s governments, the conservative and labor
movements’ leading intellectual lights—all are seriously debating versions of a
UBI. In this sparkling and provocative book, economics writer Annie Lowrey
looks at the global UBI movement. She travels to Kenya to see how a UBI is
lifting the poorest people on earth out of destitution, India to see how
inefficient government programs are failing the poor, South Korea to
interrogate UBI’s intellectual pedigree, and Silicon Valley to meet the tech
titans financing UBI pilots in expectation of a world with advanced artificial
intelligence and little need for human labor. Lowrey also examines the
challenges the movement faces: contradictory aims, uncomfortable costs, and
most powerfully, the entrenched belief that no one should get something for
nothing. The UBI movement calls into question our deepest intuitions about what
we owe each other. Yet as Lowrey persuasively shows, a UBI—giving people
money—is not just a solution to our problems, but a better foundation for our
society in this age of marvels.
Falling Behind Robert Frank 2013-09-14 With a timely new foreword by Robert
Frank, this groundbreaking book explores the very meaning of happiness and
prosperity in America today. Although middle-income families don't earn much
more than they did several decades ago, they are buying bigger cars, houses,
and appliances. To pay for them, they spend more than they earn and carry
record levels of debt. Robert Frank explains how increased concentrations of
income and wealth at the top of the economic pyramid have set off "expenditure
cascades" that raise the cost of achieving many basic goals for the middle
class. Writing in lively prose for a general audience, Frank employs up-to-date
economic data and examples drawn from everyday life to shed light on reigning
models of consumer behavior. He also suggests reforms that could mitigate the
costs of inequality. Falling Behind compels us to rethink how and why we live
our economic lives the way we do.
Finding Time Heather Boushey 2016-04-19 Employers demand more of employees’
time while leaving the important things in life—health, family—for workers to
take care of on their own time and dime. How can workers get ahead while making
sure their families don’t fall behind? Heather Boushey shows in detail that
economic efficiency and equity do not have to be enemies.
Economics for the Many John McDonnell 2020-01-28 Our economy is rigged in
favour of a wealthy elite. We need a new approach: an economics for the many.
Big challenges lie ahead for our society: the rise of automation and the threat
of catastrophic climate change. But so, too, do the huge possibilities
presented by new technology and better ways of organising our economy in the
wake of neoliberalism’s failure. With the election of Jeremy Corbyn as Labour
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leader, and the extraordinary turnaround in Labour’s fortunes in the 2017
election, we have a real opportunity to build an economy in Britain that is
radically fairer, radically more democratic, and radically more sustainable.
But we need the right ideas and strategies if we’re going to get there.
Economics for the Many, edited and with an introduction by Shadow Chancellor of
the Exchequer John McDonnell, features contributions from the participants in
his New Economics conferences, including Barry Gardiner, Ann Pettifor, Prem
Sikka, and Guy Standing. It covers topics from housing, public ownership, and
fairer international trading systems to industrial policy for the twenty-first
century and how to tackle tax avoidance and regional imbalances. Together, the
essays in this volume lay out a vision for a new economics, one that works for
the many, not the few.
Capitalism, Alone Branko Milanovic 2019-09-24 For the first time in history,
the globe is dominated by one economic system. Capitalism prevails because it
delivers prosperity and meets desires for autonomy. But it also is unstable and
morally defective. Surveying the varieties and futures of capitalism, Branko
Milanovic offers creative solutions to improve a system that isn’t going
anywhere.
Poverty and Income Distribution Edward N. Wolff 2009 Poverty and Income
Distribution 2E Written by a leading scholar in the field, this textbook
provides a thorough introduction to the topic of income distribution and
poverty, with additional emphasis on the issues of inequality and
discrimination. This book features an empirical focus, and includes sections on
basic statistics, as well as optional econometric studies and more advanced
mathematical handling of inequality measurement. Utilizing data from various
countries around the globe, including the US and Europe, this textbook is
international in its scope and provides a comparative element that will aid
students in their studies. Up-to-date and comprehensive in its coverage, this
new edition supplies a self-contained course on income distribution and
poverty.
Great Economic Thinkers Jonathan Conlin 2018-11-15 Great Economic Thinkers
presents an accessible introduction to the lives and works of thirteen of the
most influential economists of modern times: Adam Smith, David Ricardo, John
Stuart Mill, Karl Marx, Alfred Marshall, Joseph Schumpeter, John Maynard
Keynes, and Nobel Prize winners Friedrich Hayek, Milton Friedman, John Forbes
Nash, Jr., Daniel Kahneman, Amartya Sen, and Joseph Stiglitz. Free from
confusing jargon and equations, the book describes key concepts put forward by
these thinkers and shows how they have come to shape how we see ourselves and
our society. Readers will consider the role played by the division of labor,
wages and rents, cognitive biases, saving, entrepreneurship, game theory,
liberalism, laissez-faire, and welfare economics. All of the economists
featured have had a profound influence on our attitudes towards market
intervention and regulation, taxation, trade, and monetary policy. Each of the
chapters—all written by an acknowledged expert—combines a biographical outline
of a single thinker with critical analysis of their contribution to economic
thought. If you’ve ever wanted to find out more about the theorists who gave us
the invisible hand, Marxism, Keynesianism, creative destruction, behavioral
economics, and many other foundational concepts of economics, this collection
of essays is the perfect place to start.
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